
Do you think differently than others? Have you always 
wondered why you process the world in a unique way? Come 
and explore your unique brain and join other neurodivergent 
individuals at a General Interest Meeting for a new ASI Club!

WIRED LIKE THIS
A new ASI club for neurodivergent individuals who are seeking 

a sense of community

General Interest Meeting 
Thursday May 23rd

11:10-12:00 
in 192-120 

or sign up by scanning or
Email sthardin@calpoly.edu


	Slide 1

